
Question from Councillor Andrew Parkhurst

Public Spaces Protection Order (PSPO) in respect of Mold Memorial Gardens 

Will the Cabinet Member for Planning, Public Health and Public Protection please 
explain why he told Cabinet on 17.10.23 that Mold Town Council had requested that 
dogs be excluded from Mold Memorial Gardens, and why the Economy and 
Environment Overview & Scrutiny Committee (E&E OSC) was told the same thing on 
12.9.23 when in fact Mold Town Council had asked that the PSPO be amended to 
state, “Dogs must be on a lead at all times”, and in view of the incorrect information 
given both to the E&E OSC and to the Cabinet would he now agree that the decision 
to ban dogs from these Gardens should be reconsidered?  


